Dear 4-H Family:
I hope you’re all making great progress on your 4-H projects! Those members taking still, foods and nutrition, clothing, and/or cake decorating projects need to register their intent to be judged by completing the following survey prior to July 1st.
https://osu.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cNKsZeaeJ9a9DRY
A judging schedule will be created based on the results of this survey and will be posted on our website (an email will go out once it’s posted). If you need to arrange an alternate judging (may not be eligible for county awards or state fair selection), please email me at moore.3317@osu.edu
Our CloverBud Day Camp will be held at the Extension Office on the morning of July 21st (9 AM – noon). The registration fee is $10 (lunch is included) and registrations are due by 4:30 PM on July 13th. To register please go to the following link:
https://osu.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3Diss4TKGAiqpuK
The Junior Fair Board has been working on planning events and competitions for the 2022 Athens County Junior Fair. Please check out their attached newsletter for more details on the opportunities for all junior fair exhibitors. The attachment is a link that can be found at the bottom of this email.
Upcoming Dates
1. July 1st - Still/Clothing/Foods/Cakes Judging Registration Survey Due
1. July 4th - Extension Office Closed
1. July 13th - Market Rabbit Tattooing at the Fairgrounds
I hope you have a great week!
Bridget
moore.3317@osu.edu
740.331.6061
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